
From: Kerry Antrim
To: *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing
Cc: #CI-StPaul_Ward1; Fischbach, Jeffrey (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Letter 879 Rice Street
Date: Monday, May 3, 2021 10:55:38 AM
Attachments: Land Use Letter April 30 Smokin Ninja.pdf

Attached please find our recommendation for approval of the requested license.
 
Best:
 
Kerry Antrim
 
 
Email is changing to ed@nenostpaul.org please update your contacts
 
Kerry Antrim
Executive Director

171 Front Avenue         
Saint Paul
651-488-4485-office
Website
 

mailto:ed@nenostpaul.org
mailto:LH-Licensing@ci.stpaul.mn.us
mailto:Ward1@ci.stpaul.mn.us
mailto:jeffrey.fischbach@ci.stpaul.mn.us
mailto:ed@nenostpaul.org
https://nenostpaul.org/



                                                          North End Neighborhood Organization (District 6) 


                                                171 Front Avenue 


Saint Paul, MN 55117 


651-488-4485 


ed@nenostpaul.org 


April 30, 2021 


Legislative Hearing Officer 


15 West Kellogg BLVD 


Saint Paul, MN 55102 


 


RE:  879 Rice Street, Saint Paul, MN 55117 


License application Liquor on Sale 100 seats or less 


 


The North End Neighborhood Organization discussed the requested license. After review the North End 


and we support the license request including the waiver of the forty-five (45) day waiting period.  


 


Thank-you for your consideration of our recommendation and if you have questions, please contact the 


office at the numbers above. 


 


Regards, 


 


 
 


Karin Groening 


Chair North End Neighborhood Organization  


 


Cc: Ward 1 


Jeff Fischbach  
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